30th August, 1921,

Dear Dr. liontgomerie,
#ith reference te the official letter dsted

24th instant regarding the case of the BeBe “"QUEEE LOL

whieh, like the s.s. "COYLED® belonging to the same Ownere,

is being converted for the purpose of ocarrying petroleum
in bulk in oylindrieal tanks, the Cheirman desires me to
#ay thet he will be glad if you will kindly give this case
your personal attention and full consideration and report
whether you are seatisfied $hat the asrrangements are
thoroughly relisble snd sueh as sheuld be approved by the
Seglety.

The Chairman wishes to svoid a repetition of
the unpleasant contreversy whieh arose in the csse of the
"COYLET", but desires to be ausured that there will be ne
undue risk in sccepting the arrangements propesed in the
rresent instange.

Yours faithfully,

Je lontgomerie, Esg., DeSc.,

GLASGOW.




